14th January 2016

The Headmaster Kingswood House School 56 West Hill Epsom KT19 8LG

## Dear Headmaster

I am writing to commend the admirable behaviour of Pupils and Staff on their visit to Eastbourne today. Their consideration for others and general conduct was very commendable.

My wife and I were queuing behind a long line of boys at a beach-side cafe. Noticing this, one of the boys courteously suggested, on his own initiative, that we might move to the head of the line. This offer was repeated by one of your staff colleagues and the boys moved aside without any sign of resentment.

I want to add that, while they were properly spirited and lively, as boys of their age should be, nothing that they did was boisterous or excessive. It was especially easy to notice the mutual regard and respect between pupils and your colleagues.

The way in which the whole group behaved gave my spirits quite a lift. I do hope that you will feel able to pass on my comments to your colleagues and the boys concerned.

Yours sincerely

Hadland

Robert Hadland